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CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

TO: Residents and Business Owners

RE: 2023 Redwood Avenue Reconstruction Project: Salter Street to Main Street

Please be advised that the roadworks improvements originally planned for Redwood Avenue this
summer have been deferred to spring of 2023.

New notices will be sent out in advance of construction.

Construction start: Spring 2023

Approximate Duration: 15 Weeks

Impacted streets / intersections: Redwood Avenue / Intersections at Salter Street, Aikins
Street, Charles Street, and Main Street

KGS Group is the City’s contract administrator for this project. Please contact Craig Rowbotham at
204-896-1209 or at crowbotham@kgsgroup.com with any questions or concerns regarding the work.
We appreciate your patience during construction and look forward to completion of Redwood
Avenue.

Sincerely,

e o

Giles Smalley

Cc: Ross Eadie — City of Winnipeg Councillor for Mynarski Ward
Mark Warkentin — City of Winnipeg Public Works
Julie Dooley — City of Winnipeg Public Works
Debbie Mikulik — City of Winnipeg Public Works Department, Customer Services
MaryEllen Klippenstine — City of Winnipeg Solid Waste Services
City of Winnipeg Public Work Department, Customer Services
311
PWD-EngineeringAdmin@winnipeg.ca

For more information on major construction projects:
Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311
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